
1 3 MAY 2015 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 
Question on notice 

Tuesday, 5 May 2015 

3020. Hon Robin Chappie to the Parliamentary Secretary representing the Minister 
for Health. 

I refer to the report by E/Professor D'Arcy Holman entitled, A promising future: WA 
Aboriginal Health programs - a review of performance with recommendations for 
consolidation and advance, and ask when wi l l it be released to the public? 

Answer 

Answer as at 5 May 2015 -
The State Government is considering the Holman report as part of the 2015/16 State Budget 
process. 
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